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11 August 2011

Rt Hon Greg Clark MP
House of Commons
London
SW1A OAA

Re: Tunbridge WeUs store

Thank you for your letter dated 8th August. We wanted to reply to you swiftly as I appreciate
there is strong feeling about this site in the town. I am therefore replying in Dalton's absence.

I can assure you that as a board we are looking at all options for this site. In the long term we
want to do the right thing for Tunbridge Wells, and we agree that leaving the site as it stands is
not a long term solution.

It may however take a little more time to resolve as we try to find a way through the
complications which relate specifically to this site.

We do hope to have a suitable update to share with you in the coming few weeks. Please
remain assured of our commitment to finding a way forward.

MARTYN JON ES
Group Corporate Services Director
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